
Letter:  Bread  &  Broth
thankful for Hard Rock Café
To the community,

Thanks to the , Bread & Broth dinner guests had an unexpected
surprise for their meal Dec. 12. Instead of the meal being
held  at  St.  Theresa  Grace  Hall  where  the  Monday  meal  is
normally served, the dinner guests were sent a few buildings
down to Globin Hall. Once at Globin Hall, they were given food
giveaway bags containing fruits, vegetables, dairy products
and breads/pastries and a Box Lunch provided by the Hard Rock
Café. 

Once every seven or eight years, the feast of Our Lady of
Guadalupe  falls  on  a  Monday  evening  and  the  St.  Theresa
Church’s Hispanic community has a dinner celebration at Grace
Hall and Bread & Broth needs to find a new location for its
meal service. When the Hard Rock Café heard about B&B’s need
to find an alternative for our Monday Meal, they jumped right
in to save the day. They provided a very tasty box lunch
filled with chicken or vegetarian wraps, potato salad, chips
and a big cookie and a bottle of water.

B&B  would  like  to  thank  Hard  Rock  Café  team  members  Sam
Mellilo, Rose Hook, Jennifer Lynch and Dory Tollner for their
work  in  preparing  and  assembling  the  box  lunches  and  to
Kimberly Templeton and Robert Perry for delivering and handing
out the box lunches at Globin Hall. Hard Rock Café and manager
Kimberly Templeton have been partnering with B&B for many
years  and  B&B  is  very  grateful  for  their  support  of  our
efforts to feed the hungry of our community.

Go online for more Bread & Broth program information.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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